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Senator Moore asked: 

 

What information has been requested of the Department toward the Commission of Audit? 

What other work is being undertaken by the Department toward the Commission of Audit? 

 

 

 

Answer: 
 

 

The Department was asked to provide preliminary advice to the Commission by 

8 November 2013 and a submission by 22 November 2013.  The Department was asked for 

information on payments and programmes administered by the Department and information 

about portfolio bodies, agencies, authorities, companies, boards and committees. 

 

The lodgement of the Department’s submission has completed its work for the Commission 

of Audit at this time, noting that the Department will respond to further requests from the 

Commission as required. 

 

 

 

 

 


